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Fort Hays State University has systematically conducted program review under this current KBOR  
cycle since 2008.  Fort Hays reviews programs by college, of which there are four.  In 2008-2009 
the university reviewed all programs in the College of Education and Technology.  In 2009-2010 
all programs in the College of Business and Entrepreneurship were reviewed.  In 2010-2011 the 
programs in the College of Health and Life Sciences were reviewed.  Finally, in 2011-2012 and 
2012-2013 all programs in the College of Arts and Sciences were reviewed.  Fort Hays State 
University has added programs since the current program review cycle started, and between now 
and 2020 we'll review an additional nine programs, with three coming up next year (2015). In 
2017-2018, the university will begin the next cycle of reviewing programs by college, starting with 
programs in the College of Education and Technology.  
  
Fort Hays State University utilizes a three-phase approach for program review.  All programs enter 
the process in their designated year through the completion of a Program Self-Study (Phase I).  
Programs which do not meet one or more of the KBOR minima are asked to submit additional 
materials which focus on program change during Phase II, Intensive Program Review.  The final 
phase, Program Discontinuance, occurs when sufficient evidence exists supporting the dissolution 
of the degree program. 
 

 
Fiscal Implications of the Program Review Process from FY 2009-2012 

 
There were no fiscal implications due to the programs that were merged or discontinued from FY 
2009-2012 as they used faculty who support ongoing programs.     




